
  

 

 

 

 

 

7th November 2019 

 

  

 

 

    

Customer Advisory 

  
 

COMMON CODE FOR CFS OPERATING AT JN PORT -- NSICT- DPW/NSA/21 
  
  

Dear Valued Customer,  
  
  

  

We are very pleased to advise you that from and on the 12th of November 2019 NSICT shall 
be implementing the common CFS code nomenclature. For your reference please find attached 
a circular issued by JNPT and a DP World document advising the CFS common codes to be 
used for transactions with NSICT. 
  
All vessels berthing on and from 12th November 2019 0000 Hrs shall be covered under the 
new Common CFS Code protocol. 
  
Customer Service desk cs@dpworld.com is available 24x7 for assistance. 

  
Your kind support to adopt the new protocol is solicited.  
  

  
  
  
Best Regards, 
  
DP World Nhava Sheva 
  

 

  

 

  

  

  
  

DP World Nhava Sheva. 
Operations Center, Container Gate, 
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